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News 
 
Phonics 
This week children continue to impress us with their phonics ability. Please support your child’s phonic journey by 
recapping sounds and reading with them with the books provided from our Read Write Inc scheme, or to them 
with their reading for pleasure book. 

 
Literacy 
Children are loving our new literacy text, Super Milly and the Super School Day. The children have been describing 
super hero qualities such as being kind, clever, funny and a good friend. We use our Fred Fingers to spell words 
and the writing outcomes so far make us proud! The children have been sequencing the story and love to stand at 
the front of the class and talk about what they have learnt. 

 
Maths 
We have been comparing in maths this week. The children have been encouraged to compare the number of 
objects in 2 sets by matching them 1:1. We develop our key language “more than” and “fewer than”. 
 

General 
As part of our Personal Development, The Hand Hygiene nurses have been in to visit us this week to show us how 
to clean our hands properly and stop us catching bugs that make us poorly. 
 
As part of our Understanding the World / RE curriculum we have been learning all about Diwali, The Hindu 
celebration of light. The children have also been developing skills through making clay Diva pots. 
 
This week the children also took part in activities to raise awareness of Anti bullying week, “Choose Respect” . 
 

Reminders 
 
Please return all parent evening letters and The Nativity letter asap 
 
We have our reception Stay and Play, Tuesday 26th at 2.30 pm. Please come and join us. 
 
Please remember snack is £1 a week. This can be paid weekly or termly. We have some outstanding so please 
speak to a member of the reception team if you have any questions.  
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MrsHalsall02 - 
@MissChiocchi - @MissAtkin05 on twitter. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Halsall 
Miss Chiocchi 
Miss Atkin 

      
 


